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March 21, 2023

Dr. Jenna Shim

Dr. Ben Kern

University of Wyoming
College of Education

1000 E. University Avenue
Laramie, WY 82071

Dear Drs. Shim and Kern,

The Professional Teaching Standards Board (PTSB) finalized the program review for the
Physical Education (PHET) educator preparation program at the University of Wyoming. The full
committee report can be found attached with this letter.

After considering the Program Review committee’s recommendations, the Board voted for
continued program approval at its meeting on March 21, 2023. Specifically, the PHET program
is approved until its next scheduled review in the 2029-2030 academic year.

On behalf of the review committee and the Board, | thank you and your program staff for
working together with PTSB in order to provide the necessary documentation for a thorough
review of the program allowing the Board to make this important decision.

Sincerely,

Beoedbes Ry Ecer

Brendan H. O’'Connor, Executive Director
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